
 

 

Tuesday 20th May 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As we approach the final half term of this academic year, I want to take a moment to express my thanks for 

your ongoing support. 

 

Our Phone Free school initiative, allows our students to focus on the learning without the distraction of 

access to a phone, please ensure your child has their pouch with them every day. 

 

Year 11 students have started their GCSE exams, and I am pleased to say they are a delightful group of 

young adults who have approached this significant milestone with remarkable maturity.  I am incredibly 

proud of their hard work and dedication. 

 

The vast majority of students at Birkenhead Park School are exceptionally well-behaved and eager to 

succeed academically.  Homework has now become an integral part of our school culture, and I am 

confident it will pay dividends for your child in terms of academic resilience and success.  We hold high 

standards at the school, and we truly appreciate your support in encouraging your child to aim high in all 

that they do. 

 

This half term, we continue to expand the educational opportunities available to our students.  It is 

wonderful to have launched an overseas trip, the plans are well underway for our New York trip. 

 

At the start of May we had a group of students and staff from Kontki school in Denmark on an exchange 

visit.  It was a wonderful cultural experience for all involved. 

 

Activity Day will be taking place on Friday 4th July 2025.  All students in Years 7 to 10 have had the chance to 

embark on a trip.  While school trips are certainly enjoyable, they are also valuable educational 

experiences.  Students develop socially and gain confidence and independence when entrusted to 

represent the school. 

 

Year 10 students will soon have the opportunity to apply to become our Head Student and lead the Junior 

Leadership Team.  I look forward to meeting with them regularly when they are in Year 11 to share ideas, as 

this team will play a pivotal role in the continued development of our school. 

 

Thank you once again for your support.  Together, we can ensure that our students thrive and succeed. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
 
Mrs N McNamee 
Head of School 


